

Empowering Learning

15 February 2019

Dear Parents / Carers

We are writing to inform you that, following an interview process this week, Miss Susie Weaver was appointed to the permanent role of Executive Principal for the Cabot Learning Federation (CLF). As you are aware Miss Weaver has been performing this executive role on an interim basis since January 2018.

In our letter of 19 April 2018 we advised that Ms Kelham would be performing the role of Interim Principal at WFA until the summer of 2019. This arrangement will continue. During Term 4 a process will take place to appoint a permanent Principal from September 2019, this will include an assessment day featuring a range of actives including staff, pupils and academy councillors.

We would like to take the opportunity to thank Miss Weaver, on behalf of the federation, academy councillors, parents and pupils for her outstanding leadership of Wallscourt Farm Academy since its inception. Her vision and commitment has created an academy where pupils can flourish within a caring and nurturing environment.

We are sure you will join us in wishing Miss Weaver success in her new role.

Yours faithfully

Mr S Taylor

Chief Executive Officer

Nathan Leigh

Mr N Leigh

Chair of Wallscourt Farm Academy Council















